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March 20, 2019
Kiwanis Club of Buffalo Foundation
Ruth A. Jantz Memorial Scholarship

Dear Guidance Office Coordinator:

The Kiwanis Club of Buffalo is pleased to announce the availability of the

Ruth A. Jantz Memorial Scholarship.
This annual scholarship is presented to a high school senior from the City of Buffalo for
attendance at a College or institute of higher learning of their choice. The scholarship, with a
minimum award of $1,000, will be granted to a student based on merit, academic achievement,
financial need, and a demonstrated commitment to service to the community. Special additional
consideration will be given to a student who is physically challenged with any loss or permanent
restriction of any limb, or severe impairment to vision, hearing or speech.

Candidates should submit a letter to the Kiwanis Club of Buffalo noting the following: (Please
note: All FOUR areas must be addressed.)

1. Academic achievement, including scholastic honors, grades, and career aspirations;
2. Financial need;

3. Service to the community;

4. Any additional consideration based on any physical challenge.

One brief letter of recommendation from a faculty member must also accompany the student’s
letter.

Letters should be sent to
Kevin B. Burke
Chair, Ruth A. Jantz Memorial Scholarship
14960 Collier Blvd. #1009
Naples FL 34119

All letters must be received by the Kiwanis Club of Buffalo before April 30, 2019.

Please be sure to make your students aware of this scholarship opportunity. Every year,
scholarship money goes unawarded because students and their parents are unaware of these
opportunities.

Any questions can be addressed to Scholarship Chair Kevin Burke at (239) 269-0459.
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